
 
 

June 26, 2024 
 
 
Michelle Marley 
Electronic Products Recycling Association 
P.O. Box 14133, Station Main, Manuels 
Conception Bay South, NL A1W 1A0 
 
Dear Michelle Marley,  

 
RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Electronic Waste Stewardship Plan 2024-2028 

 
The MMSB Board of Directors has approved the 2024-2028 Electronic Waste Recycling 
Program Plan submitted by the Electronic Products Recycling Association (EPRA) for 
implementation. A copy of the approved plan is attached to this letter.  
 
The implementation of the 2024-2028 Plan is effective June 25, 2024 – December 31, 2028. 
Please contact Justin Lee, Senior Program and Policy Development Officer if you have any 
questions.  
 
We look forward to continuing to work with EPRA as the agent representing electronics brand 
owners in Newfoundland and Labrador.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Charles Bown 
CEO  
MMSB 
 
 


